DSDS E-News (Email Blast)
Date:
Friday, 9/2/2011  
Time:
3:23 PM
Subject:  Transition of HCBS Assessment Services to DSDS from SynCare
The Division of Senior and Disability Services (DSDS) continues to finalize transition plans with SynCare.  Providers, vendors and participants need to continue to call the toll free SynCare number (866-835-3505) to make new referrals and care plan changes.  SynCare staff will continue to answer this number until DSDS staff begin answering this number on September 7, 2011.  SynCare will continue to work on any pending work that they have during the transition and will continue to do new assessments during the transition.  There will be a new fax # which will be sent out next week.  DSDS has many lists of pending actions and will continue to update providers and vendors on the status of these during the transition.  

